Carnival

Date: 02/15/2014

Greetings folks!

Welcome aboard the beautiful Carnival Glory. We are delighted to have you sailing
with us this week.

Before you get busy with all the fun we have in store for you, we just need a moment of
your time to provide you with some important information regarding our visit to
Cozumel tomorrow.

The island will be celebrating its spectacular annual Carnaval during our visit. This
year’'s main week of events will run from Wednesday, February 11 to Wednesday,
February 18, 2015.

As a result, you may experience heavy traffic in the downtown Cozumel area. We
wanted to make you aware of this as it could impact your commute time to and from
the ship when you go ashore.

We ask that you please be back onboard by 4:30 PM as we will sail promptly at 5:00
PM.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your
understanding and cooperation.

In the meantime, please make yourself at home and get ready for the FUN to begin.
Sincerely,

Guest Services
Carnival Glory



